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April 13, 1976

M r s . D o l o r e s V e f t l u t i n i
2 4 2 4 J S t r e e t
Eirceka, California

Dear Mrs. Vellutini,

Since ny last letter infoimation about Romano Gabriel's garden and other
folk environn»nts has been given to Dr. I&iox Nfellon of Historical
Preservation by interested people in the Governor's office. Dr. Mellon
will atten5)t to look into the preservation of these kinds of raonuraents.
If there are any changes with the garden please advise me so I may pass
t h e i n f o r m a t i o n t o D r . M e l l o n .

Julia Connor, Deputy Director of the Califomia Arts Council, is very
interested in the garden. The California Arts Council is having their
June n^eting in Eureka and she is planning on visiting the garden at
that time. I mentioned to her that she might contact you for more
i n f o r m a t i o n .

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
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